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We have had another busy week in the nursery. The children made some lovely Mother’s Day 

cards and have been practising singing our “I love you” song, to sing to mummy on Sunday.  

We had a lovely time on World Book Day. The children came dressed as a book character and 

we read lots of stories.  

Earlier this week we welcomed some special visitors, the ducklings! The children were very 

excited about how the ducklings quacked and patted their feet on the nursery floor. We all 

took it in turns to have a little cuddle with them.   
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